
HOOKSTONE CHASE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Hookstone Chase, Harrogate, North Yorkshire HG2 7DJ 

Telephone:  01423 886026    
e-mail: admin@hookstonechase.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Headteacher  Miss Ann Wheatcroft 
 

  
 
                                                    
22nd November 2017  
 

         
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
SYCAMORE AND ROWAN CLASSES CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE OF  
‘NURSERY RHYME NATIVITY’  
 
This year the Reception children will be performing ‘Nursery Rhyme Nativity’’ for their 
Christmas performance.  Rehearsals are well underway and we are pleased to invite you to 
attend on:- 
 
Wednesday 6th December at 2.30pm   
 

Thursday 7th December at 2.30pm  
 
We warmly welcome preschool children to our performances.  
 
Refreshments will be served after the performance and we look forward to welcoming you into 
school. 
 

Due to limited space, and for health and safety reasons, we need to ensure that we do not 
exceed numbers that we can safely seat at the performance.  Therefore admission will be by 
ticket only. 
 

All families will be allocated four tickets. If some families do not require all 4 tickets, then there 
may be extra tickets for other families.  Please enquire at the school office after Friday 1st 
December to see if there are any spare tickets.  
 
Please complete the attached slip indicating how many tickets you require by Friday 1st 
December.   
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Miss Bridgeman and Mrs McCarthy 
Class Teachers 
 
 

mailto:admin@hookstonechase.n-yorks.sch.uk


Please return by Friday 1st December 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

SYCAMORE AND ROWAN CLASSES 
 CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE 

of 
‘NURSERY RHYME NATIVITY’ 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Please indicate in the box below how many tickets you require and for which performance: 
(The four tickets can be split over the over the two performances)  
 

 

Tickets initially restricted to FOUR per family  
     
   
Wednesday 6th December at 2.30pm   
 
 
 
 

Thursday 7th December 2.30pm                   
    
 
 
                                                                                                
 
 
Child’s Name ………………………………………..    
 
Class…………………………………………………. 
 
 
 
 
Please note: 
Preschool children to sit on parent’s knee 
Pushchairs to be left in the dining hall  


